
Welcome to   

Hale Academy 

We are looking forward to you starting Reception  

in September . 



 

Mrs Freeman– Academy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

       

 

Reception Class Teachers  

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

 

Learning Support Assistants  

Miss Calverley  Mrs Parlane 

Mrs Hobbins  Mrs Schofield 



 

 

. 

This is your uniform. You will look very 

smart wearing it. 



Your classroom will look like this.  

It will be called London Class or Surrey Class. 



This will be your outside space 



Some more photos of our lovely school 





Have a lovely summer. We look forward to  

hearing all about it! 


